USTA BILLIE JEAN KING

GIRLS' 16S AND 18S

NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS

2025 USTA COLLEGE COACHES FORUM

PLAYER INFORMATION

Players and parents are invited to attend the 2025 College Forum,
offering a personal opportunity to meet some of the college programs
that will be on-site during the tournament.

The Forum will take place on Saturday, August 2, 2025, from 12:30 to
3:30 p.m. at the Barnes Tennis Center, in the large banquet room and
on the patio.

Attending the Expo is free, and no registration is necessary. However,
according to NCAA rules, players must be rising juniors or seniors to
meet with the coaches.

PLAYER PROFILE

We also offer an opportunity for ALL PLAYERS OF ANY AGE to share
their personal tennis and academic profiles with the coaches.
Please complete this Google Form to submit your information to the
on-site coaches.

Please contact Marianne Werdel with any questions:
mariannewerdel@gmail.com


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfB8I9VHaFAH2s2nuhouSloH5Mwj0dyiclh91hwP8XSr0gqdA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=104165723872566937134
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfB8I9VHaFAH2s2nuhouSloH5Mwj0dyiclh91hwP8XSr0gqdA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=104165723872566937134

